
 
 

M.S. Walker New York & New Jersey 
Under Minimum Delivery Fee Policy – Effective August 1st, 2024 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Effective August 1st, 2024,  M.S. Walker will transition to a new delivery charge policy.  

• Delivery fees will be waived for all orders of 5 cases or more cases OR $500 or more. 

• A $20 delivery fee will be charged for orders under the minimum. 

We appreciate and value your business greatly.  Thank you for your understanding and continued 

support. 

M.S. Walker 


